
Town of Tamworth 
Board of Selectmen’s Meeting 

April 20, 1010 
Town Office 

 
Members Present John Roberts, William Farnum and Robert Abraham 
 
Others Present Administrative Asst. Cassandra Pearce, Tamworth’s Timber Monitor Dennis Thorell, and 

NH Gravel Tax Appraiser Mary Pinkham-Langer. 
 
Mr. Roberts opened the meeting at 9:00 a.m. 
 
Chocorua Valley 
Lumber Site Visit 
Map 206 lots 040 & 041 
Map 205 lot 002 
 The Board received authorization to access the property of Chocorua Valley Lumber for 

the purpose of conducting a site walk to view the reported violations from Mrs. Pearce in 
which a memorandum was received last week.   

 
 The Board returned to the Town Office after viewing and delivering a letter written by 

Mrs. Pearce regarding the cease and desist of timber operations, gravel operations and the 
assessments of fines and penalties that will begin once the certified letter is accepted by 
the taxpayer via regular mail. 

 
 The Board will wait for further documentation from the property owner and the State of 

NH regarding the violations on this property. 
 
Mr. Roberts moved and Mr. Farnum supported to adjourn the meeting at 11:20 a.m.  Vote was unanimous.  
Motion passed. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Anne M. Abear 
 
 
 
Approved by the Board of Selectmen:  4/29/2010 
 
 
John E. Roberts  William Farnum   Robert Abraham 
 
 


